

September 2013

Dear Grigory

We would like to express our sincere thanks to HiEDU Fair organizators for the preparation and realization of this important event in the world of education.

Having recognized your contribution, we are pleased to comment the endeavor of the exhibitors.

In this connection, I am very glad to inform you that the HiEDU has attracted many students from all regions of Russia. We are pleased to note that throughout the exhibition students expressed a lot of interest in the presented Business Schools and Universities and the seminars given by participating have made a strong impression on visitors. I feel it was a nice learning experience for both students who participated in the fair and university representatives.

In addition, the information and knowledge obtained from the HiEDY Fair are especially helpful for those who are planning to study abroad. Location, date and time of the Fair were convenient.

Finally, I can't help emphasizing that as a result of recent HiEDU we had pleasure to accept a talented student for MSc in International Business.

The organizators' great effort and hard work deserve to be highly awarded.

Let me, once again, express our thanks to all of you, with the hope that our cooperation will be more strongly and effectively developed in the future.

Sincerely yours,

Alena Bazarnykh

Deputy Head of Representative Office

www.LSBF.org.uk www.LSBF.ru

UK | Singapore | Canada | Online

Royal Latron: HRFC Prince Michael of Rent, GCVO

Moscow Regional Office: 16, Tverskaya Street, Building 1, Moscow 125009,

Russia

Tel.: +7 (495) 228 39 53 | Tel.: +7 (495) 698 61 91 | Email:

Moscow@LSBF.org.uk

